
 

Key Decision Details 
 

 Decision Name 
New headquarters -  memorabilia and 
endowments 

 

 Date of Decision 17 September 2009  

 Decision maker Cabinet  

 
Describe the Decision 

taken 

Requested the New Accommodation 
Project Co-ordinator and the Deputy 
Leader, after consultation with 
Members, to investigate alternative 
locations for the Council’s Rolls of 
Honour, together with new 
opportunities to display a board listing 
serving Leaders of the Council. Noted 
that the display of  Chairman's 
portrait and group photographs of the 
Council will be to those that are the 
most recent. Approved a protocol for 
determining future endowments and 
authorised the Chief Executive, after 
consultation with the Leader of the 
Council, to determine these 
endowments. 
 

 

 
What were the reasons 
for taking the Decision? 

To decide upon the use of the wall 
space in the new headquarters. 

 

 

What alternative 
options were 

considered and 
rejected? 

None  

 
Conflict of interest and 

dispensation 
None  

 
Is the decision a Key 

Decision? 
Yes  

 
Was the decision 

included in the Forward 
Plan 

No  

 
Was the decision 

subject to the urgency 
proceedings? 

No  

 

List the background 
papers to any report 
considered by the 

Decision Taker 

None.  

 
Person Making this 

report 
Mrs Helen Taylor  

 
Date upon which the 

Decision will come into 
28 September 2009  



force, subject to no 
call-in 

 Accompanying 
Documents 

090917 HQ memorabilia and 
endowments 

 

 

  

 

 
 


